From:
To: wildp

Subject: Proposed development in Linlithgow, HLL-12, Preston Farm Field
Date: 16 November 2015 12:54:26

Importance: High

Dear Sir,

[ would like to object in the strongest possible terms to your proposed
development off_ by Cala Homes. I live ath
and am very much aware of the traffic coming into and going out of the
ﬂ at peak times. There is only one way in and out of this
estate and all the traffic needs to pass my house. At tea time it can almost
be constant. In winter it can be horrendous for traffic coming up the hill out

of . All of this makes it extremely hazardous for children in the
estate. Nobody seems to have given any thought to this.

Preston Road itself isn't much better, the road already has speed bumps to
control the speed of cars up and down the hill (it does nothing to slow
lorries, buses and vans) and at school opening and closing it becomes a
virtual car park, more cars from this proposed development will only make it
worse and is, even at this time, an accident waiting to happen. The junction
at the bottom of Preston Road opposite the 'Black Bitch' is particularly bad
at peak times and will only get worse with the additional traffic, as the
proposed development's distance from shops is so far away it can only
mean more traffic.

The schools themselves are at their limit at the present time, what are you
going to do at these schools to provide more places in the two primaries
and the Academy?

Finally, can I say that it is a bit suspicious that the Council have redrawn the
greenbelt plans to the exact plans of Cala Homes and ignored my and
other's previous objections. If this development goes ahead, I think I for one
will be calling for an inquiry as there definitely seems to be some collusion
here.

Regards,
Frank & Sheila Brash





